
Aslamu alaykoum parents 

 

Next week we will be working on the number 7.  

Please watch the following YouTube video link with 

your child  which is all about the number 7.  

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=g6Xt5b_tdSg 

 

Ask your child to bring you 7 objects from around 

your home. This could be spoons, plastic cups, toys. 

Tell your child to count each one at a time. 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=g6Xt5b_tdSg

